[bookmark: _GoBack]It would be great if the price information for each make and model was made available from state agencies like what the ATO collects for tax purposes. The benefit is for accurate car prices for consumers like we already have for house, and share markets. it would also highlight how free trade agreements do offer cheaper cars or are the profits being retained by the importers. Price clarity would then allow for comparisons with NZ and Singapore for example.

